Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 30, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 9 5 5 .8 2022

DEFERMENT OF 2022 GAWAD SIKLAB NATIONAL SEARCH

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

P Attached is a Memorandum, dated August 15, 2022 from Dr. Dexter A. Galban, RN,
RBP, MBA, MPM, Assistant Secretary, Youth Affairs and Special Concerns, announcing the
deferment of the Gawad Siklab National Search for School Year (SY) 2021-2022.

& Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

Regional Director

Enclosures:  As stated

References: As stated
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Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
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Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators
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All Others Concerned
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From: ¢ DR.DEXTER A. GALBAN, RN, RBP, MBA, MPM

Assistant Secretary
Youth Affairs and Special Concerns

Subject: DEFERMENT OF 2022 GAWAD SIKLAB NATIONAL
SEARCH

Date: August 15, 2022

In line with the conduct of the Gawad Siklab: Search for Outstanding Program
Implementers, Student Leaders, Teacher-Advisers, School Heads, and Regional and
Division Youth Formation Coordinators, the Department of Education (DepEd), through
the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Youth Affairs and Special Concerns-Youth
Formation Division (OASYASC-YFD), hereby announces the deferment of the Gawad
Siklab National Search for school year (SY) 2021-2022.

Consistent with the mandate of YFD, Gawad Siklab (GS) aims to recognize the
accomplishments and significant contributions of learners, teachers, administrators,
and other stakeholders of DepEd.

Said endeavor is open to all public schools, school heads, student leaders, and teacher-
advisers of Supreme Pupil Government (SPG) and Supreme Student Government (SSG),
Youth for Environment in Schools-Organization (YES-O), Gulayan sa Paaralan (GPP),
Barkada Kontra Droga (BKD), and Regional and Division Youth Formation
Coordinators.

Upon the recommendation of the GS technical working group (TWG), the
aforementioned search is deferred until further notice while waiting for the revised
implementing guidelines and criteria.

Furthermore, the schools, divisions and regions are encouraged to conduct their local
2022 Gawad Siklab Search or related recognition and awarding activities using the old
criteria and guidelines.
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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

For more information, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, OIC-Chief of YFD

through email at blss.vid@deped.gov.ph.
Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.



